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Construction Activities at Jackson 
Heights-Roosevelt/74 Street Station 
Beginning on or about Wednesday, November 6, 2024  

 

Citi Bike rack and curbside parking will be temporarily removed on 75th Street between Roosevelt 
Avenue and Broadway, in Queens, to accommodate a 90-foot construction staging area. The sidewalk 
and crosswalk will remain open at all times. Elevator 420 at Roosevelt Ave & 74 St (SE corner) to 
Manhattan-bound 7 mezzanine, Flushing Main St-bound 7 platform, and transfer mezzanine for 
access to E/F/M/R service will be removed from service for replacement. Elevator 423 from 
mezzanine to Manhattan-bound 7 platform will be removed from service for replacement. These 
temporary changes are anticipated to be in place until Q2 of 2025.  
 
 
 
 
 

Jackson Heights/Roosevelt Ave 74 St-Broadway  
 

The MTA has initiated an elevator replacement project at Jackson Heights/Roosevelt Ave 74 
St-Broadway Station to improve customer experience and modernize the transit system.  

 

Questions? Contact us at MTA.E34052@gmail.com or 212-430-1520 

Location of construction staging area on 75th 
Street between Roosevelt Avenue and Broadway 


